
The product was available from Safety Equipment suppliers
between 1 November 2019 and 31 August  2021

DESCRIPTION: Dual gas and particulate respirator combination cartridges. 

Cartridges are used with half face and full face respirators to protect against 
many hazardous gases, vapours and particulates. 

DEFECT: The cartridges may not provide adequate levels of protection against 
harmful particulates.

HAZARD: If the products do not offer the indicated level of protection, 
consumers can be exposed to harmful particulates. This may lead to serious 
adverse health effects.

WHAT TO DO:  Consumers should stop using the product. Consumers should 
contact Honeywell to arrange for the product to be returned for a replacement 
filter, free of charge. 

To identify whether the cartridges are affected by the recall, consumers can 
check the model number at https://sps.honeywell.com/gb/en/notifications/
safety/stopusecombinationcartridge

If affected, consumers should register their details at https://sps.honeywell.com/
gb/en/notifications/safety/stopusecombinationcartridge to receive a replacement 
cartridge. 
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